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Friday 29th November 2019 

 
 

Dear Parents and carers 
 
Staffing Arrangements - Yr. R. Sparrows Class 
 
As you are aware, Miss Bailey has been covering the maternity leave of our Year R teacher Mrs 
Emma Birkinshaw.   
 
I met with Mrs Birkinshaw a couple of weeks ago and we are delighted to inform you that she 
will be returning back from maternity leave after Christmas and will be teaching Sparrows class 
on a Thursday and Friday. 
 
Miss Bailey will continue to teach Sparrows on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday. 
 
We have arranged for Mrs Birkinshaw to come into school on Thursday 5th December to meet 
with Miss Bailey and begin to build positive relationships with the children in Sparrows class.   
 
We have also organised a meet the teacher event at pick up on Thursday 5th December from 
3.20-3.45pm for you to meet, chat and introduce yourself to Mrs Birkinshaw. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Mr. D Wells 
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